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IRS RELEASES CORRECTIONS TO FINAL
REGULATIONS ON ELECTRONIC PLAN
ADMINISTRATION

[12565] September 5, 2000 TO: PENSION COMMITTEE No. 66-00 PENSION OPERATIONS
ADVISORY COMMITTEE No. 65-00 RE: IRS RELEASES CORRECTIONS TO FINAL REGULATIONS
ON ELECTRONIC PLAN ADMINISTRATION The Internal Revenue Service has issued
Announcement 2000-74, which makes technical corrections to its final regulations on
electronic plan administration released in February, 2000.1 These corrections involve minor
wording changes to the final regulations. A copy of Announcement 2000-74 is attached.
Kathryn A. Ricard Associate Counsel Attachment Attachment (in .pdf format) 1 See Institute
Memorandum to Operations Committee No. 4-00, Pension Members No. 14-00, Pension
Operations Advisory Committee No. 13-00, Tax Committee No. 6-00 and Transfer Agent
Advisory Committee No. 10-00, dated February 15, 2000.
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